
    

 

27 June 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Reception Class Tapestry Journal 
 
Over the next few days you should receive a notification on your Tapestry account to inform you 

that your child's learning journey is available for you to download. In order to download it, we 

suggest logging in to the desktop version rather than the app. You will then be able to download 

the journal in bulk onto your home device or USB. Only children's individual observations are 

available to download, unfortunately group observations will not be.  

The learning journey for your child will be available for you to download between Monday 10th 

and Friday 14th July. Please make sure that you download the learning journey within this 

window as after this date you will not be able to access it.  

If you require help or support in downloading, then feel free to ring and speak to a member of 

staff who will be more than willing to help you or answer any questions. There is also an online 

tutorial for parents to read on how to do this with more information 

https://eyfs.info/forums/topic/46905-how-relatives-can-download-journals-and-media/ 

We have found Tapestry to be a very useful tool to record and share children’s learning and 
progress in EYFS and year 1 however this particular learning platform will no longer be used as 

they move into year 2. Excitingly, we have however, been trialling Seesaw with our current 

pupils in years 2-6 to communicate with parents and share learning. More details will be shared 

with you in September regarding this.  

We hope you enjoy looking at your child’s learning journey now and in years to come. 
 
 
Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Sarah Gordon-Weeks 
Principal   
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